
  

 

  

   

 

Date:- 30th August, 2023 
 
The General Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Ltd., 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 
Rotunda Building, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400001 
 

BSE Code – 506590 

Sub:- Increase in Volume 
 
This is with reference to the email received from BSE bearing Ref No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 276 dated 
30th August, 2023 on the above subject. We write to inform you that in compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”), the Company has 
promptly intimated to the Stock Exchange all events and information that may have a probable bearing on the operation 
/ performance of the Company including all price sensitive information as and when required from time to time.  
 
The Company does not have any further undisclosed / potentially price sensitive information / event / announcement to 
be shared with the Stock Exchanges under Regulation 30 of the SEBI Listing Regulations, which in our opinion may 
have a bearing on the price / volume behaviour in the scrip.  
 
Further, the price fluctuations and any increase in the volume of transactions in the security is market driven and 
accordingly the Company is not aware of any reason for the latest volume or price movement of our Scrip. 
 
We request you to kindly take the afore-mentioned information in record and oblige.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For PCBL LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
K. Mukherjee 
Company Secretary and Chief Legal Officer     
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